
From:   Naoto Nishimura   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   August 17, 2009

Subject:   FCC File# 0087-EX-ML-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Leann Nguyen,

Thank you for your advice for our application.
We have added new documents requested from you through Add Attachment.   

Best regards,

Naoto NISHIMURA


